Blessed Hugh Faringdon Evening Talks

The History and Future of

Gregorian Chant

in the Roman Liturgy

with Thomas Neal
Friday 7 February, 7.45p.m.

FREE ENTRY
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Come along to our talk to
learn about the origins of
this style of sacred music,
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About our speaker: Thomas Neal is a teacher, Parish Hall
musicologist, and conductor. He read music at Clare Blessed Hugh Faringdon Catholic
College, Cambridge. Since 2018 he has been Director Church

of Music at New College School, Oxford. Thomas has Marlboroiigh Street
researched and written widely on music and culture

in early modern Rome. He is also active as a church Faringdon

musician, specialising in music for the Tridentine SN7 7JE

liturgy.



